File No. 12-788
(ITEM       )  By the Committee on Finance, Personnel and Audit, requesting an audit of the Sheriff’s Inmate Property Room, by recommending adoption of the following:

A RESOLUTION


WHEREAS, at its budget hearing on October 11, 2012, the Committee on Finance, Personnel and Audit reviewed the Office of the Sheriff and, among other things, discussed the performance of the Inmate Property Room; and

WHEREAS, in order to get a better understanding of the functions and staffing of the Inmate Property Room, it was moved that an audit be conducted by the Office of the Comptroller (vote 5-4); now, therefore,


BE IT RESOLVED, that the County Board of Supervisors does hereby authorize and request the Office of the Comptroller to perform an audit of the Office of the Sheriff Inmate Property Room, including staffing needs and performance, and provide the report to the Committee on Finance, Personnel and Audit.
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